
 

 

23rd May 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Year 5 Transition Visit to Chorlton High 
 

We have been invited to attend a taster morning at Chorlton High School on Thursday 20th 
June. We will be leaving school at 9:15am and will return in time for lunch.  
 
Please ensure your child is wearing sensible shoes and a waterproof coat. School jumpers or 
polo shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives without their school jumper they will 
either be given a high-vis jacket or a jumper from the spares box to wear so that they can be 
easily identified. 
 
We will also need parent helpers to walk with us to and from Chorlton High. If you are able to 
accompany us on the visit please email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
Channi Davis, Claire Cawley & Luke McDonagh  
Year 5 Teachers 
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